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Hospital

Both Sylvia Jackson, MSP and Anne McGuire, MP for Stirling, are continuing to argue the case for consideration of a Stirling site, such as Pirnhall, for the new acute hospital,  even though the outline business case for Larbert has been submitted by Forth Valley Health Board. 

Sylvia Jackson said:

‘Finding the best location for the new acute hospital in Forth Valley is critically important. That is why constituents are so upset that sites such as those at Pirnhall have not been fully examined’
Anne McGuire, MP Stirling fully supported this view:

‘I still don’t feel that the opportunities for locating the new acute hospital in one of the Stirling sites was given the in depth analysis we had all hoped for. I know that many people in this constituency have been alarmed that such a good site in transport terms as Pirnhall, is not being considered.’

Looking in more detail at the transport study submitted as part of the outline business plan, Sylvia Jackson added:

‘Transport links from Stirling and our rural communities to the proposed site at RSNH, Larbert are just not good enough. One route via the existing A9 includes traffic calming at Plean. The alternative, a longer motorway route, could be shortened if the necessary slip roads were included near the Larbert site. They are not, and it is clear that including them would have made the business case too expensive.

There is a window of opportunity while the outline business plan from Forth Valley Health Board is being considered by the Scottish Executive. We must harness all  arguments in favour of consideration of the Stirling sites and put these forward. Your views to the Stirling Observer questionnaire in this paper are a very important part.’ 
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